
Charles Keeler to Governor Thomas Carney
This letter was written to Governor Thomas Carney from Captain Charles G. Keeler.  Keeler advises Carney
about the location of a Kansas bridge that is about to be built.  He believes the location should be at the Chouteau
ferry site in Johnson County, thereby securing trade from the southern portion of the state as well the Santa Fe
trail trade. A searchable, full-text version of this letter is available by clicking "Text Version" below.
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